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Stand for Children IL PAC Poll: Lightfoot 58%, Preckwinkle 30% 

Chicago--Stand for Children IL PAC today released the results of the poll it commissioned for the 
Chicago mayoral run-off. The poll, conducted February 27-28, included 400 likely Chicago voters. 

When asked who they would vote for if the election were held today, 58% of respondents chose Lori 
Lightfoot and 30% chose Toni Preckwinkle. 12% were undecided. 

“Stand for Children has been going door to door to learn what Chicago voters believe the next 
mayor needs to do so that our schools best serve the children of this city, especially those who are 
traditionally overlooked and under-tapped because of their skin color, ZIP code, first language, or 
disability,” said Mimi Rodman, Stand IL PAC chairperson. “Both candidates have made education a 
priority of their campaigns. The question is which of them can truly deliver and put words into 
action.” 

# # # 

Stand for Children Illinois is a non-partisan education advocacy organization focused on ensuring all 
students receive a high quality, relevant education, especially children whose boundless potential is 
overlooked and under-tapped because of their skin color, zip code, first language, or disability. 
Stand for Children IL PAC is focused on electing candidates committed to fighting for an equitable 
public education system that gives all students a chance to succeed.
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